Mr M Kirk

49 Tynewydd Road

Barry

S Glamorgan

CF62 8AZ 25/06/2012

Please be advised that | have contacted HMP Cardiff who report that this matter was
investigated and found to be a legitimate use of force incident in locating you to your cell. As a
result no further action will be taken by ourselves in relation to this.

Re: Occurrence 62120192108

yourself. It has been referred to them for investigation and any further enquiries should be
directed to Cardiff CPS.

Yours sincerely
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Richard Moorcroft
Inspector, Central Sector

Heddlu De Cymru, Dwyreinjo] BCU
Gorsaf Heddlu Bae Caerdydd

Stryd James, Bae C aerdydd

CF10 SEw

Chief Constable Peter Vaughan, BSc (Hons), DFPAppCﬂm Prif Gwnstabl



